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LETTER OF ACCEPTANCE 

 

Dear,  

I Wayan Antara, Ida Bagus Gde Yuda Triguna and I Gusti Bagus Wirawan 

Hindu University of Indonesia 

 

 

I am, Ni Ketut Riska Dewi Prawita, Editor in Chief of IJIIS: International Journal of 

Interreligious and Intercultural Studies, Universitas Hindu Indonesia have received the article 

that you sent with the title “The Strategy of Puri Agung Tabanan as a Cultural Center” which 

is planned to be published in this journal Vol 7. No.1 in May 2024. 

Thus, I wrote this letter and can be used as necessary. Thank you for your attention 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Ni Ketut Riska Dewi Prawita  

(Editor in Chief of IJIIS) 


